
Dear parents/ carers 

Christmas is in full swing!   

With Christmas songs being learnt 
and the Reception/ Year 1/ Year 2 
Nativity performance rehearsals in 
full swing, there is really no better 
place to get ready for Christmas 
than a primary school! 

This newsletter should give you all 
you need to know about what is 
coming up in the next 2 weeks 

before the end of our first term—I 
can’t quite believe we’re already 
nearly there! 

Please do read the newsletter to 
make sure you are aware of all 
the key dates and events coming 
up! 

Best wishes 

Graham Lobb 

TOWER VIEW NEWS 

Upcoming Dates: 

Tuesday 6th: Year 1 History of Toys Day 

Tuesday 6th: Experience Christmas at St Marks for Reception 

Wednesday 7th: Year 4 World war 2 Day 

Wednesday 7th: Experience Christmas at St Marks for Reception 

Thursday 8th: Christmas Concert at St Marks 7:30pm (see poster on the 

third page) 

Friday 9th: PTFA Raffle Draw—2pm on the KS2 playground—Hot 

Chocolate available (please hang around to see if you’ve won!!) 

Monday 12th: R/1/2 Nativity Dress rehearsal to school. 

Tuesday 13th: R/1/2 Nativity 10:00am (tickets reqd) 

Wednesday 14th: R/1/2 Nativity 2:00pm (tickets reqd) 

Thursday 15th: Christmas Lunch and Party Day (wear party clothes!) 

Friday 16th: Carol Service at St Mark’s 10:00am (school only due to 

space) 

Friday 16th: School breaks up for Christmas 2:00pm (please note Out of 

School Club closes at 3:30pm) 

January 

Wednesday 4th: Back to School 



 

Reception/ Year 1 and Year 2 are working really hard 

at getting their performance ready for school and 

parents. 

Remember—to come to the performances on  

Tuesday 13th or Wednesday 14th you do need 

tickets. 

These are free and available from the office—

please see the letter sent. 



Tickets available through the office—all 

welcome! 

PTFA Raffle 

Please make sure all sold tickets are 

returned by Friday 9th December in the 

morning. 

Remember—all money raised by the 

PTFA goes to support the school. 

The draw will be made at 2pm on the 

KS2 playground Friday 9th December—

there will be hot chocolate for sale to 

keep you warm while the draw is done! 

Scarlet Fever/ Strep A 

I’m sure many of you have heard about Scarlet fever/ Strep A and the 

danger it can pose in the press over the weekend. 

We have had cases of Scarlet Fever in school (which is not uncommon) 

and these have been very mild. 

Try not to worry– usually Scarlet fever is very mild.  But there is more 

information on Scarlet Fever here and Strep A here 

If you think your child has Scarlet Fever—please keep consult your 

doctor and keep them off school until they feel better and have been 

taking the antibiotics for 24 hours. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/scarlet-fever/
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/ukhsa-update-on-scarlet-fever-and-invasive-group-a-strep


 

More extended opportunity 

for Supper Club—now 2 

days per week—and an 

added Brunch Buddies! 

 

 



Do you need some help? 

Debt support: 

CAP—0800 3280006 

Heating support: 

Beat the Cold—0800 3892258 

 

http://www.capdebthelp.org
beatcold.org.uk

